
Bridging The Gap (BTG) offers a temporary contact person who is a sober member of AA. This contact will take you to a 
meeting, answer any questions you may have about the program, and help you get acquainted with AA and its 
members in your area.  
 

To arrange a temporary contact, we ask that you be within 60 days of discharge from the treatment/correctional facility 
you were in. If you are currently in outpatient treatment or counseling, you may contact us at any time.  
 

To get in contact with BTG, call (402) 556-1879, email bridgingthegap@omahaaa.net,  
mail or drop off at 6831 Grover St. Omaha, NE 68106 

 

Fill out the information below and scan, email or mail to get a temporary AA contact. 
 
Name____________________________________ Phone #_________________ Age ______ 
 
Facility______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Treatment Number__________________ Discharge Date______________ Sex____________ 
 
Address______________________________________City_______________ Zip__________ 
 


